
Greetings to Fellow Zontians:  

 

At the end of our Zonta year and as 
we prepare for the Annual General 
Meeting, it is time to thank members 
for their generous contributions over 
the past year. I’d like to particularly 
thank the chairs of the committees: 
Jan, Pauline and Berenice.  Jan and 
her committee have reviewed and 
updated the new member orienta-
tion kit and have attended to mem-
bership records; Pauline and her 
committee have coordinated pro-
jects including the breast cushions, 
and are now involved in the plan-
ning for the “Garden party at Lilian-
fel” fundraiser; and Berenice and 
her committee have organised the 
dinner meetings, speakers, and the 
press releases and other publicity 
for our club. 

 

Thanks also to Trish and Berenice 
in their respective roles as Lieuten-
ant Governor and District Secretary 
for District 22. Trish, Berenice to-
gether with Norma, Elizabeth, 
Leanne and Jan represented our 
club at the Inaugural District 22 
Conference in Townsville in Sep-
tember last year.  More recently, 
Trish, Berenice, Norma, Elizabeth 

May 2010 

Issue 5 

ABN:   51 605 623 392 

Incorporation Number:  IA 13139 

PLEASE NOTE! 

If you are  

unable to attend     

the dinner meeting, 

please advise  

Anna Tempest 

Ph 4928 7880 (W) 

Ph 4928 7125 (H) 

by 10 am  

on the Monday  

before the meeting. 

Failure to  

apologize will  

incur payment  

of $25.00. 
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From the President: 

and Jan represented the Club at the 
Area 2 Meeting in Gladstone in Feb-
ruary. 

 

Thanks to everyone for your efforts – 
We are able to achieve so much 
more when we all contribute what we 
can. 

 

Best wishes to members Trish, Jan 
and Elizabeth, who are going to the 
2010 Zonta International Conven-
tion. Trish will be our voting delegate 
and Jan is our alternate delegate. 
This year, International Convention 
is being held from 25

th
 June in San 

Antonio, Texas. 

 

Planning is now underway for the 
Garden Party at “Lilianfel” fundraiser. 
The event promises to be a sell out 
so as tickets are limited, please ar-
range your tickets early. 

 

In closing, I would like to welcome 
the new office bearers and to wish 
them all the very best. 

 

Warm regards, 

Robyn 

As of February 2010, Zonta International has 

1,215 clubs in 67 countries. 



 

Calendar: 
 

May: 

11 Committee/Board Meetings 

18 Dinner Meeting/AGM 
 

June: 

06        Garden Party—’Lilianfel’ 

08        Committee/Board Meetings 

15        Dinner Meeting 
 

Special United Nations Observances 
and Other Significant Days. 
 

May: 
28 International Day for Action on 

 Women’s Health 
June: 
05        World Environment Day 
20        World Refugee Day 

 

Dinner Raffle. 
 

The supply of gifts for the  

Dinner Raffle follows the listing  

in the Members Directory. 
 

May  Meredith S 

June  Anna T 

July   Noela W 

August  Rosalie W 

 
 

Please give your  

raffle prize to Elizabeth  

If you would like to contribute to your Newsletter  

please forward articles to Berenice Payne  

either by 

Fax: 4922 3315 or  

Email:  berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com 

Deadline: First Tuesday of the  month. 

P AGE 2  

 

 

Happy Birthday.  
 

05   Veronica Rickard 

14  Jacki Manning 

MEETINGS. 

Board Meeting: 

6.30pm:   

2nd Tuesday  

of the month 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

 

Club Meeting: 

6.00 pm for 6.30pm  

3rd Tuesday  

of the month       

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

 

Committee Meetings. 

OMC:  

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

 

Program / PR & C / UN 

LA & A / Newsletter  /

Archives: 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

5.30 pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

 

Service: 

Venue: 

Rockhampton Plaza 

Hotel. 

5.30pm— 

2nd Tuesday  

of the month. 

Z O N T A  O N  T H E   R O C K S  

 

 

‘advancing the status of women worldwide through service and advocacy’ 

 

 

 

Lieutenant Governor Trish Collins thanks Area Director Pat Faircloth                                                     
and presents her with a small gift.  

“A mind that has been stretched 
will never return to its   
original dimension.” 

Albert Einstein  


